 
Health emergency forces cancellation of American Legion Department of New York convention
 
            Due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic the 2020 Department convention has been cancelled. All officers elected for 2019/2020 will remain for the 2020/2021 Legion year. Next years Department convention will be as scheduled in Westchester  2021 and we will return to Binghamton  in 2022.
 
More details to follow.
 
 
    “Pro Deo et Patria” 
       James W. Casey
            Adjutant
  Department of New York
 

